
 

 

 

 

Hannah Nixon  

Partner - Transmission 

Office of Gas and Electricity Markets 

9 Millbank 

London 

SW1P 3GE 

 

 
 

                  4 January 2011 
 

 

Dear Ms Nixon 
 

Consultation Response: Strategy for the next transmission price control - RIIO-

T1 Overview paper 
 

Scottish Renewables is the representative voice for the renewable energy industry 

in Scotland, influencing the legislative, regulatory and financial framework to 

deliver the best possible conditions for the industry’s growth on behalf of over 300 

member organisations1. The renewables industry is playing a crucial role in 

Scotland’s efforts to tackle climate change and increase the nation’s energy 

security, and must continue to do so in order to meet our renewable energy and 

greenhouse gas emission reduction targets.  

 

Scottish Renewables shall be submitting a joint response to the above 

consultation with RenewableUK, and we refer you to this response in relation to 

the questions and issues raised in the consultation document. We would like to 

take this opportunity to highlight the importance of this strategy as part of a much 

wider review of electricity regulation and market arrangements. It is therefore 

crucial that a joined-up approach is taken to ensure consistency across all of these 

changes. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Catherine Birkbeck 

Policy Manager – Grid & Markets 

                                                 
1
 For more information please visit www.scottishrenewables.com  

http://www.scottishrenewables.com/

